
                    

  
  
  
  
Officer's Meeting November 5,    6:30 PM  
Regular Meeting November 19,  7:30 PM  
Assembly 312 (Fourth Degree) Meeting November 12,  7:00 PM  
Fifth Sunday (Knight's Mass) November 29 &30 
                     
Dates to Remember: Tootsie Roll Drive November 8 and 9    
Scheduled Arrival of Christmas Trees November 22, 8:00 AM  
                   (Unloading required) 
 
Tootsie Roll Events:   First Tootsie Roll drive was conducted on October 18 & 19.  We had good  
donations from this event, but still need to give away nearly half of the Tootsie Rolls we had on hand.  
Next drive will be on November 8 and 9.  Contact Art Maher at 270 556 3835 if you can help.  
 
Christmas Tree Sales:  As noted above, our Christmas trees will arrive at 8AM on November 22.  We 
will need lots of help to unload the truck and count and store the trees.  Trees will go on sale Friday, 
November 28.  Contact Pat Lipford, 260 217 4628, for scheduling. Please bear in mind that Brother Pat 
works night shift, and is frequently not accessible during the day.   
                                    
Membership Dues:  Dues for 2015 are now payable.  We will have the capability of accepting credit 
cards for dues payment.  More info available at November meetings.  
 
Little Soldiers:  On October 14 and 21, Assembly 312 participated in fundraising events at The Grille and 
El Tequila in Metropolis to raise money for "Little Soldiers", an initiative to provide Christmas presents 
to the children of lower ranking soldiers at Fort Campbell who might not otherwise get Christmas 
presents.  Thanks to everyone who helped out in any way.  
              
Verification of personal information:  The membership committee will soon be contacting  everyone to  
update personal information such as mailing address, email address, phone numbers, (Both cell and land  
line), and preferred method of contact.  Please help us to help you by completing and returning the 
questionnaire.   
 
Certificates: We are in the process of printing Certificates of Exemplification of both First Third Degree 
for those who attained the Degrees after April 1.  We will produce certificates for anyone who completed 
the degrees after Jan 1, 2013 on an individual basis upon request.   
                   
                            November 19 meeting, there will be initiations. 
               
                            November 30 will be the fifth Sunday, so wear your sash to church. 

 

Contacts: Bob Whitlock whitlockb@bellsouth.net 270-559-6036 

Visit our Website at WWW.KC1055.ORG 
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https://mail.paducahsun.com:37868/webmail/src/word/2014/WWW.KC1055.ORG


 

As a member of this council, you know how important spouses can be to the 

charitable works of the Order. If you’re married, your wife is probably involved in 

a few of the many events that happen each fraternal year. This support adds great 

value and impact to what a council can achieve. 

When the Order was founded in 1882, Father Michael J. McGivney and the other 

brave men were setting out to protect Catholic families, but especially wives and 

children. Today, we remain committed to this mission by offering insurance 

products and fraternal benefits  designed with that goal in mind. One specific 

policy rider that you may not know about is called Spousal Waiver of Premium. 

This rider is unique to the Knights of Columbus philosophy of helping our widows. 

This rider is available on most permanent and Discoverer plans purchased at 

standard rates by a member and his wife on the same day. When both spouses 

apply, the rider provides for waiver of premiums on the spouse’s contract in the 

event of the insured’s death. Best of all, for members and spouses ages 18 to 60, 

this waiver can be added for no charge. The rider stays in effect until the spouse 

attains age 65 or certain other triggering events occur. 

Our products are designed with your needs and budget in mind. With a solid 

portfolio of life insurance, long-term care, disability income and retirement 

products, the Knights of Columbus can help you meet all of your financial goals. 

To learn more about these solutions, contact me today. 

 

Dennis Herricks, Field Agent – Paducah Area, 

Email:   Dennis.Herricks@KofC.org     Phone:  (270) 559-9919 
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